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The Northern Lights Pre-School 
“Committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

children and young people”. 

 

“A secure, safe and happy childhood is important in its own right. 
Good parenting and high quality early learning together provide the 
foundation children need to make the most of their abilities and 
talents as they grow up.” (EYFS, 2021) 

Stay and Play Session 

Children were happy to play with their parents and show them their 

favourite areas and activities. Special thank you to all the Mummies 

and Daddies who came along to meet their child’s friends. It was also a 

nice opportunity to have an informal chat with your child’s key person. 

Coffee morning 

Thank you for sharing your outings ideas and suggestions. Visiting the 

local waterfalls seem to be very relaxing! To support your home 

learning environment and your child’s cultural capital, you can also visit 

or download the app 50thingstodo.org to get more outings and 

activities ideas for children under 5. 

Parents’ Questionnaire 

Thank you for all your feedback. Your comments are very helpful in 

helping our preschool make further improvements. We will compile the 

results and share them with you.  

Tapestry Online Journal 

Thank you for continuing to share the activities you are doing with your 

children both at home and outdoors. It is heartwarming to see how 

engaged and happy they are. 

“Committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 

and young people”.
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Butterfly life Cycle  

This term children are delighted to observe the butterfly life cycle.  

Children have observed the live caterpillars grow into chrysalides. 

We are now looking forward to watching them change into 

butterflies. Some children will then go to the park to release them.  

Police Station 

Following children’s interests, we have transformed our arch area 

into a police station. Children learn what police officers do to keep 

us safe.  

Outdoor walk and visit to the local parks 

Children enjoy regular walk in the area and visit to our local park.  

Cooking Activities 

Children take part in a weekly cooking activity. This helps to support 

their listening skills, their confidence and to enhance their fine 

motor skills. 

Our Photo Gallery! 
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Reminders; 

Summer Weather 

Due to the change in season and weather, please ensure your 

child is wearing appropriate clothing for the weather. We are 

planning on taking more trips to the park and walks in the local 

area.  

Absences 

In case of absences, can you please contact the preschool at the 

beginning of the session:  01422 251925. It is very important 

that you inform us of your child’s absence. 

Safeguarding 

All safeguarding concerns should be reported to the Designated 

Safeguarding Lead, Mrs M’Linde or in her absence to the Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Majeed.  

Special Education Needs and/or Disabilities (SEND): 

If you have any concerns or would like to discuss your child’s 

development. You can contact you child key person and the 

SEND co-ordinator, Mrs M’Linde. 

Parking 

Reminder to all parents to park safely when dropping or 

collecting your children. Please avoid parking at the entrance of 

preschool. It is preferable that you park your car further away 

and walk to preschool as it can be difficult and dangerous to 

manoeuvre near the preschool entrance. 
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Upcoming Events to add to your Diary: 

 

W/C 13th June 2022: National Week of Play 

 

Wednesday 15th June 2022: Eureka Outing for older 

group. (Preschool will be closed for non-participating 

children) 

 

Thursday 16th June 2022– Play Palace Outing for 

younger group. (Preschool open as normal) 

 

Thursday 23rd June 2022:  9:00am to 10:30am and 

12:15pm to 1:45pm: Stay and Play session.  

 

Tuesday 28th June 2022: Sports Day.  

Please join us to cheer the children on.  

 

Tuesday 5th July 2022:  

8:30am to 9:30am: Coffee Morning.  

12:15pm to 1:15pm: Afternoon Tea. 

We hope parents can come along to meet staff and other 

parents. Topic: School readiness.  

 

Friday 8th July 2022 – Mencap Fundraiser: Wear your 

summer hat and glasses and bring £1 or more. Children 

will get an ice lolly for a treat.  

 

Wednesday 13th July 2022: 3:15pm to 5:45pm: Summer 

Fayre to fundraise for Beacon Lights Schools. 

 

Friday 15th July 2022 – Last Day. Break up for Summer 

Holidays  

 

 


